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December 3, 2008 

 

 

Ms. Kirsten Walli 

Board Secretary 

Ontario Energy Board 

P.O. Box 2319 

2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 

Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4 
 

Via RESS and by mail 
 

Dear Ms. Walli: 
 

Re:  Board File No. EB-2008-0381 

Notice of Combined Proceeding – Determination of Final Balances of Deferred PILs 

Account 1562 for Electricity Distributors 

 

The Electricity Distributors Association (EDA) is the voice of Ontario’s local distribution companies 

(LDCs).  The EDA represents the interests of over 80 publicly and privately owned LDCs in Ontario.  

 

The EDA intends to participate in the Board’s combined proceeding to determine the accuracy of the 

final account balances in Deferred PILs account 1562 for the period October 1, 2001 to April 30, 2006 

in respect of ENWIN Utilities, Halton Hills Hydro, and Barrie Hydro Inc.  

 

As the representative of electricity distributors in Ontario, the EDA wishes to participate in this 

proceeding since the decisions will be used subsequently to determine final balances in account 1562 

for the remaining distributors.  

 

The EDA will make written submissions on the issues raised in the staff discussion paper and also on 

subsequent filings of the applicants as required. The EDA does not anticipate filing for cost awards 

for its participation in this proceeding.  

 

Please note that correspondence to the EDA on this proceeding should be directed to the attention of 

Dev Pasumarty, Policy Analyst (dpasumarty@eda-on.ca).  

 

Yours truly,  

 
“original signed” 

 
Richard Zebrowski 

Vice President, Policy and Corporate Affairs 
 

cc:  All Regulated Electricity Distributors in Ontario 
 

: dp 


